
From: Karla Warnecke <kwarnecke8@gmail.com> 

Sent: Monday, June 10, 2019 5:50 PM 

To: Herington, Meggan 

Subject: File # CPC AP 19-00069 
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attachments and links. DO NOT open attachments or click links from unknown senders or 
unexpected email!  

I would like to "vote" no for the proposed 10 foot fence border of Flying W Ranch and Brogans 

Bluff. I have lived in this neighborhood since 2003. The natural aesthetic is what appeals to me. I 

fear the homes bordering the fence will depreciate. I also believe the fence will take away from 

the natural surroundings we all love.  

 

Thank You, 

Karla Warnecke 
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From: Steve Brinkman <s_brinkman@comcast.net> 

Sent: Monday, June 10, 2019 10:36 PM 

To: Herington, Meggan 

Subject: 10' Wildlife Fence Opposition 

 

CAUTION! - External Email. Malware is most commonly spread through unknown email 
attachments and links. DO NOT open attachments or click links from unknown senders or 
unexpected email!  

Meggan: 

 

I reside in the Evergreen section of Mountain Shadows and am vehemently opposed to the proposed 10’ 

tall wildlife fence on the Flying W Ranch.  This will be a huge eyesore in my neighborhood.  I moved to 

this neighborhood over 32 years ago, in 1987, and the reason I decided to buy a house here was the 

natural beauty.  That will all change if this fence is built.  Up until the fire in 2012, I always took visiting 

family and friends to the Flying W Ranch for an evening of fun.  Please let all FWR personnel know that, 

if the fence is built,  that will no longer happen; I will discourage attendance at the new Flying W Ranch, 

if indeed it is ever rebuilt. 

 

The huge scar (the mine) just north of our neighborhood is a huge sign that our city has let a lot of really 

stupid things happen to our environment.  This would be yet another example of our irresponsibility as a 

city. 

 

For many years leading up to the fire, Russ Wolfe rebuked his managers’ recommendations to clean up 

the dry brush because it was a fire hazard.  He refused because he didn’t want to spend money doing 

the responsible thing.  The Waldo Canyon Fire was definitely exacerbated because of his responsibility.  I 

am not interested in making life easier for an irresponsibly led business. 

 

If you have any questions for me, feel free to call me at 719-649-1035.  Thank you for listening. 

 

Steve Brinkman 

6365 Sandray Ct. 

Colo Spgs, CO  80919 
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